Lepore, Theresa (DPS)

From: Mason, Brigitte (DPS) on behalf of DPSinfo (DPS) E @ E “ w E

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 8:49 AM

To: Lepore, Theresa (DPS)

Subject: FW: EO562 : MAR 29 2016
SE———

FYI &Y

From: Levick, Bruce [maltost
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 10:32 PM

To: DPSinfo (DPS)
Subject: EQ562

I am interested in a Pneurnatic home elevator, however it is not currently allowed in Mass. Massachusetts apparently
follows a very outdated elevator code, the AMSE A17.1 version 2004,

The Pneumatic elevator complies under a newer code AMSE A17.1 version 2007. Although this elevator has proven fo
be a safe, economically priced solution for many homeowners throughout the United States and Internationally, the
Massachusetts Department of Public Safety apparently refuses to allow this product to be instalied in Massachusetts.

Over 7,000 simifar units have been installed with no accidents reported. Our neighboring states such as Rhode Island,
Connecticut and New Hampshire allow this product.

Can you advise when Massachusetts plans to adopt the updated 2007 AMSE version ?

Thanks !

Bruce Levick, CPA
Director of Business Development and Alliances — Federal / DOD

SAP Public Services, Inc.




